
TIME & SPACE FOR  

FATHER FIGURES 
AND DAUGHTERS

Year 8 Night
Wednesday 12 March 2025

Nalleijerring Centre
6.45pm for a 7.00pm Start

(finish by 9.15pm)

Our Lady of Mercy College is delighted to offer you an 
opportunity to experience a lifetime memory with your 

Year 8 Student at this annual Event.

This innovative single evening program is an event we 
have planned especially for our Year 8 students and 
their fathers (or male mentors). We think that this is a 

great time to bring you together.



This rare 
opportunity  
will stay with  
you forever.
She is growing up and the opportunity 
to reflect on the joys and challenges 
of this time in your life and her life, is 
one not to be missed. This is a special 
night for the girls as they witness the 
men in their lives discussing the 
importance of their role. We think 
that the girls seeing and being 
part of a gathering of fathers and 
mentors with this good intent, 
helps them to build their profile of 
a good man.

will facilitate this unique experience. Kelly was a 
teacher for thirteen years with a particular interest in 

the welfare and mental health 
needs of students and their 
families. Kelly completed 
her Doctorate of Psychology 
in 2018 and works in both 
primary and secondary 
schools as a psychologist. 
She appreciates the 
enormous value that Time & 
Space programs provide as 
a counterpoint to her own 
work.

Fathers and mentors 
will emerge from the 
night reassured and 
impressed by the way 
our students are able 
to speak up and share 
insights about their life.

Be assured that the 
night is fun too… 
full of activities and 
conversations that will 
make us smile as well.

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/OLMC825
This helps with our activity planning for the session. 
This session is exclusive to Year 8.

If you have any registration enquiries, please 
contact Megan Edwards on (03) 9459 2511 or
meedwards@olmc.vic.edu.au

We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all 
fathers can attend an evening such as this. A mentor such as a 
grandfather, uncle or family friend is welcome to attend.

Testimonials - 
What the Dads 
and Mentors Say
“Was great having an 
open, honest conversation 
with my daughter, and to 
understand her point of 
view. Great event.” 
Randy S. (OLMC)

“Great hearing from other 
parents and girls about 
their experiences and 
advice. Very nice evening.”
David W. (Wenona School, Sydney)

“This was a good way to 
perhaps open our eyes as 
parents that our kids are 
becoming young adults.” 
Mark P. (Notre Dame College, Victoria)

“Great to see some similar 
themes that emerged from 
both children and adults - 
comforting and reassuring.” 
Ravi T. (Portsmouth Grammar, UK)

Testimonials - 
What the  
girls say
“Really cool talking to 
my dad about things 
that i haven’t really got 
to talk about!”
Phoebe B. (Wenona School, 
Sydney)

“I found it quite 
insightful to listen to 
other parents and 
children’s experience.”
Emma W. (St Joseph’s Institution 
International, Singapore)

“Really enjoyed the 
event, and it was a great 
opportunity to get to know 
my father better.”
Zara L. (OLMC)

“Good to hear other 
people give advice and 
share there opinions on 
the questions.”
Ruby M. (Saint Ignatius College 
Geelong)

Dr Kelly
Harris...

Visit www.time-space.com.au 
for more information

http://bit.ly/OLMC825
mailto:meedwards%40olmc.vic.edu.au?subject=Time%20%26%20Space%20Year%208%20Night%20Enquiry
http://www.time-space.com.au

